
Dear Colleagues,

We hope you had a restful and enjoyable Memorial Day. For those who worked to allow
others to have the holiday, thank you.  

The Election Results are in: 
PRESIDENT: 
Candidate Votes Percentage Laura Haynes 114 95.8% 
Write ins:
Ion Moraru 1 0.8% 
Bruce Mayer 1 0.8% 
Joel Pachter 1 0.8% 
Claffey 1 0.8% 
Kristina Zdanys 1 0.8% 
Votes tallied: 119 Abstentions: 7 

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL: At-Large Candidate Votes Percentage Alix Deymier 113 98.3% 
Write ins:
Claffey 1 0.9% 
Lisa Chirch 1 0.9% 
Votes tallied: 115 Abstentions: 11 

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL: Clinical Medical Candidate Votes Percentage Ruchir Trivedi 54
98.2% Write ins:
Mario Fahed 1 1.8% 
Votes tallied: 55 Abstentions: 3

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL: Dental
 Candidate Votes Percentage [No candidates were nominated] 4 57.1% 
Write ins:
Frank Nichols 1 14.3% 
Steve Ruiz 1 14.3% 
Dr. Foteini Toloumi 1 14.3% 
Votes tallied: 7 Abstentions: 9 

COLLECTIVE BARGAINING COUNCIL: Dental 
 Candidate Votes Percentage [No candidates were nominated] 4 80.0% 
Elias Chatah 1 20.0% 
Votes tallied: 5 Abstentions: 11

Questions? Please contact
admin@uchc-aaup.org

Membership Update
June 2022



Do you agree that the National AAUP should affiliate with the National AFT? If so, please
vote YES. 

Option Votes Percentage Yes 62 80.5% No 15 19.5% 
Votes tallied: 77 Abstentions: 49 

We look forward to working with our colleagues on the important work of AAUP-UCHC!
Congratulations and welcome new officers, and Executive Council members!

***Please note HR informed us that a booster shot is no longer a criteria to be fully
vaccinated in the State of Connecticut. 

Kind regards, 

Ibrahim, Ion and Laura
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